
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED SPECIAL MEETING 
 

(SCHOOLS CLOSED ON JANUARY 21, 2025 DUE TO DANGEROUSLY COLD 

TEMPERATURES) 

 

 

 

The Board of Education of the Cleveland Heights – University Heights City School 

District will hold a Special meeting at the Board of Education, 2155 Miramar Boulevard, 

University Heights, Ohio, on Monday, January 27, 2025, beginning at 6:30 p.m.  This 

meeting will serve as a Work Session to discuss College/Career Update, and to 

approve personnel items, business items, and finance items, as well as to conduct any 

other business that may be lawfully considered at that time.  

 

Board Meeting Documents Available at: 

https://www.chuh.org/2024MeetingDocs.aspx 

 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ /s/ A. Scott Gainer 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ____________________________________ 

A. SCOTT GAINER 
DATED: JANUARY 21, 2025​​ ​ CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
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